
June 12, 2024	

Cathy Tomm joins us today from Alberta to share her lecture 
“Happy Scrappy”. 	

Cathy will share information about how she works with 
scraps to create beautiful 
quilts. She will describe 
how she sorts and stores 
her scraps so they are 
easily accessible and useful 
in making quilts. She will 
share lots of ideas to 
encourage quilters to get 
started or to find new 
strategies with scrap 
quilting. 	

Cathy will be sharing this 
lecture at Quilt Canada in 
Edmonton in June 2024. 	


